
June 20, 2023 

Abandoned Play Equipment – As seen by a resident driving into White Oak Springs.  

Play equipment was left abandoned directly outside of our playground.  After waiting 

over 24 hours, the play equipment was removed by a board member and donated to a 

nearby donation center.   

The property is private property and may have been used as a dumping ground to rid 

someone of used play equipment.  This is not allowed, and therefore was cleaned up. 

 

 

If you see equipment or materials been dumped on or near our common areas, please 

take pictures as send via email to the HOA Board and report to APM.   

Email the HOA Board at WOSHOABoard@gmail.com 

Email APM at DR@actionproperty.net or APM@actionproperty.net 
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